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BY E-MAIL 
 
 
October 25, 2018 
 
Adam Giddings  
Lakefront Utilities Inc. 
207 Division St. 
P.O. Box 577 
Cobourg, ON K9A 4L3 
agiddings@lusi.on.ca 
 
Dear Mr. Giddings: 
 
 
Re: Lakefront Utilities Inc. (Lakefront Utilities) 

Application for 2019 Rates 
OEB File Number EB-2018-0049 

 
The OEB is in receipt of Lakefront Utilities’ request for an extension to file its written 
reply submission on the preliminary question on whether the OEB should consider 
Lakefront Utilities’ request for standby charges in an incentive rate-setting mechanism 
application. The reply submission is due to be filed by November 7, 2018. Lakefront 
Utilities has requested an extension to November 9, 2018. 
 
The OEB grants the requested extension and expects the written reply submission to be 
filed by November 9, 2018.   
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original signed by 
 
 
Kirstin Walli 
Board Secretary 
 
c: Parties to EB-2018-0049 
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